
\  

ALL SAINTS’ FUTURE EVENTS FOR YOUR DIARY 
Please provide any raffle donations for the Tree Festival & Fish & 
Chip Quiz night on the 12th October to Sue Morris. 
 
Sharon Ide is taking part in the Shine Walk Saturday 21st Sept 2024. 
Please donate to fundraising page 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sharons-giving-page-
291431 
 
All Saints would like to thank everyone who supported Harvest 
Festival this year. The weight calculated was 84.15kg and £133.00 
was collected towards the foodbank. 
 
We have yet to decide how best to make our services available to 
people who watch the live stream of our services as they happen or 
watch the recordings later now that Fr John has left us. 
  
To provide a live stream this week we shall set up a Zoom meeting 
at  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3816805636 . 
We will also ensure that the recording is available on YouTube later. 
The Zoom link is the same one as we use for ‘Virtual Coffee’. 
  
We will let you know when we have decided what to do long term to 
provide a live stream. 
  
Meanwhile, we are always looking for volunteers to press buttons on 
the screen that adjust the sound and switch between cameras.  
Honestly, it is not as scary as it sounds! 
                                                                                                                                 
Tesco’s Blue Shopping Tokens  
Our Guiding HQ in Maricas Avenue, Harrow Weald, is undergoing 
a makeover, Please donate your tokens to this charity. Thank you, 
Linda Gathercole 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
BULLETIN 

 
Sunday 15th September 2024 

16th Sunday of Trinity   
 
 

Rev David Tuck will be leading 
the service 

Following Jesus; for the good of the world 
 

 
 

 
10.00am Sung Eucharist  

        Hymns: 273, 64, 240, 243 
                            

          Readings:  James 3.1-12 
                           Mark 8.27-end 
                
 
The Fashion Show made 
£1300.00 towards ASHW. 
Thank you Ella and everyone 
involved. 

 
THIS WEEK AT ALL SAINTS’ 

Monday 16th September Tues 17th September - 10:00 Craft 
Club, Blackwell Hall.  

Wednesday 18th September   
10:30 Eucharist   
11:00 Bells  

Thursday 19th September  
 

Friday 20th September  Saturday 21st September 

There will be no Church Service at All Saints on the 22nd September. 
St John’s Church are holding a Service at 9.30am Stanmore HA7 4AQ 
and all are welcome.  
All Hallows by The Tower will be livestreaming the service on the 22nd 
Sept the link is livestream.com/ahbtt  All are invited to Father John’s 
first service. Please let Mary know if you will be attending. 
   

12.15 pm Mar Thoma   

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sharons-giving-page-291431
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sharons-giving-page-291431
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3816805636
livestream.com/ahbtt.


 
WELCOME TO ALL SAINTS!  We hope you find all you need to 
participate in the service, but please ask if you need help.  
 
We have a hearing induction loop and the service is livestreamed. 
PLEASE NOTE: If you do not wish to be seen on camera, the North 
Aisle (by the Blue Corner) is out of view, and communion can be 
brought to You. Just mention this to one of our Welcomers 
 
** A SPECIAL WELCOME TO PARENTS. If you have brought children 
with you today, we are delighted to have them with us. Please sit where 
you can see comfortably and follow what’s going on. There is an area at 
the back of church (the ‘Blue Corner’) with colouring sheets and quiet 
toys for you to use if needed. You will find toilets, including baby 
changing facility, through the Vestry. 

Please switch mobile phones off (or put on silent) during the 
Service 

Thought for the weekend:  
Charlie Chaplin was so popular when he was alive that look-alike-
competitions were held. One day he entered one and only came 
third!  As Christians we are called to imitation, to copy the example 
of Jesus, his life of love and compassion. We are challenged to 
think what changes in our behaviour would make us more like 
Jesus. No matter how humble our beginnings, or what difficulties 
life might throw at us, God encourages us all to achieve to the 
likeness of Christ. How good can we be as look-alikes?!  May God 
bless you all. 
 
PRAYER FOR THIS WEEKEND: That we show our faith not only in 
words but more in our actions:  

Wonderful God, Almighty Redeemer - you have declared your love 
for us not only in words, but in deeds. We thank you for the love 
you have revealed through Christ Jesus, our Lord and for how you 
have granted us by his death and resurrection victory over the sin 
that is in us and in the world. We praise you for inviting us to be a 
part of your family and for reaching out to us when we have 
wandered from the path. Be with us this day as we worship you 

and listen to your word. Grant that we may be renewed in body 
and spirit that we might more worthily serve and adore you.  
We ask it in Jesus’ name Amen. 
 
Bell Ringers: Thank you to our Bell Ringers. 
https://bb.ringingworld.co.uk/view.php?id=1752723  

 
THOSE IN IMMEDIATE / SHORT-TERM NEED 
For Healing: Elle Coleman, John Frith, Doris Lubin, John Beard, 
Irene Wheeler, Nula Nolan, Steve Keighley,  Rachel Power, 
Anne Dwyer,  Tony Hassan & David Greensted.  
 

 

FROM OUR MEMORIAL BOOK     
Sept  15th  George fielder Hyde   Reginald Francis Willson  
                 John  Horden 
           16th  Arthur Batchelor     Launcelot George Earle Sim 
           17th  Germaine Filia Lubin      19th Christopher Gordon Young  
           20th William Arthur James Sired   
 
Term Times for All Saints’ Pre School - Blackwell Hall Mon - Fri 9.30–
12.30 Contact Radhika Kovendra-Kumar for further details 07531 
511388 Email: allsaintspreschoolhw@live.co.uk 
GETTING IN TOUCH WITH ALL SAINTS’:   
Churchwardens:  
Mary. maryabbott.ashw@gmail.com  Mobile Number: 07739 807144      
Mike.  mikeb.ashw@gmail.com Mobile Number 07940574743 
All Saints Church Administrator 9am–4pm Tel: 020 8954 8865  
For Funerals/Baptism and Wedding allsaintsharrowweald@gmail.com or the 
Mobile: 07702 288026, Email: blackwellhallbookings@gmail.com for 
Blackwell Hall Bookings.  
90, Uxbridge Rd, Harrow Weald, Middlesex HA3 6 DQ   
Please Note CHURCH WEBSITE: ashw.org.uk  
Forest School / Woodland Adventures Sharon Ward 07837740546  
Contactable via Email Woodlandadventureforestschool@gmail.com  
90 Uxbridge Road, Harrow Weald, Middlesex HA3 6 DQ 
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